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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 21, 2015

TO: Honorable Eddie Lucio Jr., Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1377 by Lucio (Relating to competitive bidding requirements for emergency services

districts.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 775.084(i), Health and Safety Code, to remove the ambulance
services from the list of services that are exempt from a board of emergency services
commissioners' competitive bidding requirements.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 477 Commission on State Emergency Communications
LBB Staff: UP, KVe, EP
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